
 
  

 

Newsletter 26th March 2021 
Dear Parents and Friends 
 

The children continue to flourish back in school.   
 
Thank you for attending parents evenings online 
this week.  If you have not yet booked (and 
almost 99% of you have!) there are still a few 
slots available for Monday. It has been so useful 
to talk with you about next steps for your 
children now they are back and the meetings 
have also given the teachers a real boost to hear 
from you how much you appreciated their work 
over lockdown beyond. 
 
We celebrate Easter at school next week.  Look 
out for a special Easter surprise video on You 
Tube next week when every child will be sending 
you Easter wishes! 
 
We are looking forward to our class Easter 
celebrations.  Please send in your donations of £1 
per child early next week to help towards the 
costs of this.  Every child will be coming home 
with a delicious Easter egg. 
 
Finally, don’t forget that next week is 4 days only 
as Friday is Good Friday. We break up on 
THURSDAY and will finish early as usual.  Year 
1,4 and 5 will go home at 2pm and R, 2,3 and 6 
will go home at 2.15. 
 
Term starts again for everyone on Monday 19th 
April. 
 
Happy easter when it comes. 
Kind regards 

Simon White 

 
 
 
 

“My Child has been SO 

happy to come back to 

school.  Thank you to the 

entire Shaw School team 

for making the return so 

very smooth.” 

Our current Mission Shaw Christian value is… 
SERVICE  - Thinking of others and treating them as we 

would want to be treated is a core aspect of our values at 

Shaw School.  This term we are looking at the concept of 

service – leading up to the idea of Jesus of the Servant 

King as we celebrate Easter. 

 

  

 

Follow us 
 

Twitter - @ShawCEPrimary  
Facebook  - Shaw CofE Primary School.   

 

 



 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

March  

Mon 29th Mar Parents Evening 2-6 

April  

WB 29th Mar Easter Events week - £1 donation 
please. 

Thu 1st Apr Last day of term.  Early finish time 
2 and 2.15pm. No ASC. 

Mon 19th Apr Term 5 begins 

May  

Mon 3rd May Bank Holiday – school closed 

Fri 28th May End of term – usual pick up time 

June  

Mon 7th June Term 6 begins 

Mon 21st June Government target date for end of 
restrictions. Some future events 
provisional on this. 

July  

Mon 5th July TD Day – school closed to pupil 

Tues 6th July End of year reports home 

Mon 12th Jul and 
Tues 13th July 

Provisional - Yr 6 Play 
performances 

Wed 14th, Thu 
15th, Fri 16th, 
Mon 19th  

Provisional - Yr 6 Trip days 

Tues 20th July Provisional - Whole School Sports 
Day – am  

Thu 22nd July Provisional - Yr 6 Leavers Assembly 

Fri 23rd July Last day of term – Early finish. 

  

September 21  

Wed 1st Sep TD Day 

Thurs 2nd Sept Term 1 begins 

  

  

 
 

Covid 19 contact tracing 
 
It is important that you let the school know by 
email if your child develops symptoms of Covid-
19 within 2 days of being in school at the end of 
this term and subsequently tests positive for the 
virus.  We would need to let other close contacts 
of the child know in order that they can self 
isolate. 
 
For the remainder of the Easter holiday beyond 
the 2 day contact time frame, there is no need to 
inform the school of any positive cases. 
 
On return to school on 19th April we would need 
to know of any ongoing isolation. 
 
Please contact the school to advise of any positive 
cases using head@shaw.wilts.sch.uk AND 
administrator@shaw.wilts.sch.uk 
 
On return to school on 19th April all current 
Covid measures including bubbles and 
staggered times will remain in place until 
further advice from the Government. 

Easter Events 
 
PAFOS are once again running their Easter Bake-
Off competition – with prizes for the best cakes in 
each yeargroup.   
 
We also hope to bring you some Easter joy with 
some singing via You Tube! 
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